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Mr. Eugene Brennan 

On behalf of William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company 
 
 
 

18 December 2019      Reg. No.: P1069-01 

 

Reminder in relation to the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in 

respect of a licence application from William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company for an 

installation located at William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company, Grange Lower, 

Goresbridge, Goresbridge, Kilkenny, R95 EKH4. 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 20/11/2018 requesting information in respect of your licence 

application. It is noted that there is outstanding information remaining.  

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is therefore requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


